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Watts Remy

From: michael gnat <gnatflash@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 12:13 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Support for SB 927

To the Honorable Kate Brown: 
 
I hardily support the Passage of SB 927. Living here in Portland it is heartbreaking to see our/your history being 
demolished one house, one tree, one small business, at a time.    
As a progressive state, we should be doing everything possible to stop the Displacement of low income and minorities in 
favor of making money. I understand leading is hard but we should also be better as we lead by example. 
 
Thank you in advance and look forward to the passage of this bill. 
 
Regards, 
Michael W. Gnat 


